October 13, 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

It is my pleasure to write a recommendation letter in support of Susan Walsh. Susan has spent time in my classroom on various occasions during the last six years. It is with honesty that I share how impressed I am with Susan as a person, an entertainer, an artist and as an educator.

I was first blessed with her multitude of talents when one of my former students, who had been cared for by Susan, begged me to invite her in to perform songs from her CD called Sing Little Children. This was a wonderful experience. Susan’s special connection with children was quickly evident. In her beautiful voice she sang self-authored songs which carried important messages. The students were captivated.

During her following visit, Susan choreographed actions for my students to perform during the taping of a video for her song Hands Are Not for Hurting. She also taught them the important words to the song which shared positive alternatives to hurting others. 

For Susan’s third activity, but hopefully not her last, she came to my classroom once a week for a period of five weeks. During this time, Susan taught the students to release and express their emotions through meditation, art and discussions. She assured that the students worked with mindfulness, respect and with purpose. She was able to do this in a calm, kind and self-assured manner. 

Through my many conversations and experiences with Susan, it has become clear that she greatly cares for the wellness of youth and is open to exploring different means of connecting with and guiding students to think and act in a positive and healthful way. Having been a teacher for over twenty-five years, I recognize that Susan has a natural gift in connecting with youth and in planning and managing group activities. The fact that she brings such an ample amount of talent and ability to these activities makes her an asset to any school or child centered organization.

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Josette Frizzle 

Teacher, Antigonish Education Centre

902-867-8800

